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ciously, or suggestively put, you wm ascertain what
process of mesmerising agrees ,\vith your sensitive
best; also, what modes of procedure to adopt to per-
fect his condition; how he wishes to sleep, and when he
wm awake, and when he should enter the condition,,
or state, again; what he feels, and, what are his ex-
periences in that state; .whether Ke observes a light
in his brain, the position and the character of it;
whether he sees you, or perceives you, or in what
degree he is in sympathy (or otherwise) with you as.
his mesmeriser; the kind and nature of his power of
vision, if any, and the situation of the same in the
forehead, crown of the head, or hypochondrium; alsa,
what you can do to improve his lucidity, etc. In this
way you will ascertain in time what powers he
possesses, whether he can look into his own organisa-
tion, or yours, and that of others with whom you
place him in contact — what he .can see (i.e objects)
or discern (i.e., things on a mental and spiritual
plane) ; whether he can diagnose his own condition or
that of others; also, if he can travel, visit places of
interest to you, and describe the places and the
people, or report to you what they do and say. So
go on in your investigations patiently from day to
day. Do not attempt anything in a hurry, or attempt
to force results. You must always be kind and firm.
Gently check what appears to you to be incongruous
and establish the fullest confidence, sympathy, or
rapport between yourself and sensitive. See how far
he perceives your intentions, thoughts, or wishes —
unexpressed by you. Be always ready, in any reason-
able way, to improve his condition, especially in the
further development of his spiritual, moral, and
mental powers. Finally, if lie should see, and con-
verse with unseen intelligence) disembodied human
spirits, do not hastily conclude that such -is im-
possible. Be patient, take time and judge of the
reality, or otherwise, of such contingency, hoWever
strange or abnormal it might appear by the internal
evidence conveyed to you in the message, or communi-
cation made to you,, by your sensitive. For this dass

